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As of right now, people are already waiting weeks to take possession of their property 

because OSP cannot do their job processing NICS in a timely manner. Instead of 

trying allocate more resources to speed the process up, it seems that they are using 

it as an opportunity to have an impromptu waiting period and with this bill, they could 

just go ahead make that waiting period indefinite. Please vote No. 

Also, Manning's arguments in favor of this bill are very dishonest and incoherent. He 

should do better.  


